
 

L455 Chaetostoma sp. Tiger 

 
 
Finally we were able once more to import the wonderful Chaetostoma sp. Tiger from Peru. This is our second importation since 2011. Due to 
the fact that we offered the first specimens long before they attained a L-number they formerly had the codenumber 214844 on our stocklist. 
 
Now they have 26480-L 455-4 (5-7 cm) and 26480-L 455-5 (7-10 cm) on our stocklist. Available in limited numbers only! Please note that we 
exclusively supply the wholesale trade. 
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...and please do not forget to visit our homepage to get weekly updates !   
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